
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Iles Dome
1 message

Fischer - DNR, Alex <alex.fischer@state.co.us> Mon, May 12, 2014 at 2:51 PM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>
Cc: Kris Neidel - DNR <kris.neidel@state.co.us>

Please upload the email to Location ID: 423762.

Thanks
Alex

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Jerry Smothermon <jerrydsmo@msn.com>
Date: Fri, Apr 25, 2014 at 9:59 AM
Subject: Iles Dome
To: Alex Fischer <alex.fischer@state.co.us>, Emily Waldron <emily.waldron@state.co.us>, "Neidel - DNR, Kris"
<kris.neidel@state.co.us>
Cc: Blair Rollins <brollins@olssonassociates.com>

Jerry Smothermon PE
Consulting Petroleum Engineer
Direct 720-382-2690
C 303-919-0927
F 303-296-0329
POC-I, LLC recently received the attached Form 3160-9, noting the INC has
been corrected with an effective date of 4/10/2014.
Hopefully, you have had an opportunity to review the earlier submitted
report of Raba Kistna (RCKI), dated 3/5/2014 and SGM (Jeff Simonson), dated
3/28/2014 regarding their respective tank inspections. We feel these two
reports confirm structural integrity of the tanks.
Per your order, Iles dome has been shut in since 3/1/14 pending the
completion of the above noted tank integrity inspections. POC-I, LLC
respectfully requests to be allowed to return the Iles Dome to a producing
status as soon as possible.

Additionally, please note that POC-I, LCC will respond to COGCC inspection
#669300800 conducted on March 26, 2014.  POC-I, LLC will provide a
supplemental Form 42 notice outlining work conducted in support of returning
the Facility back to production.  It is anticipated that the required work
will be completed by May 1, 2014 and would be available for inspection the
following day, as required by inspection #669300800.

Sincerely

Jerry Smothermon P.E.

Blair Rollins
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